NOTE/MINUTES EDUCATIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE February 14, 2006

Members Present: James Anderson, Rose Chepyator-Thomson, Ann Crowther, Loch Johnson, Denise Mewborn,

Guests: Rebecca Macon, Art Leed, Del Dunn, Jere Morehead, Mike Roden

Dr. James Anderson called the meeting to order at 10:45 a.m. (Due to the fact that a quorum was not present, no voting took place on agenda items.)

Dr. Anderson reported on his interest in need-based scholarships.

Next, Del Dunn and Jere Morehead presented updates on the recommendations from the General Education Task Force. The majority of recommendations of the Task Force either have already or will soon be met.

Mike Roden, a member of the Franklin College's Faculty Senate & Academic Standards Committee presented a recommendation that the University's grade appeal process be revised to require that a grade appeal be initiated by the end of the first fall or spring semester following the term in which the grade was recorded.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:00 p.m. The next meeting of the Educational Affairs Committee will be Tuesday, March 28 at 10:45 a.m. in Room 138 Tate Center.